
  

LITTLE MUNDEN PARISH COUNCIL  

Is delighted to announce that  

THE SENIORS’ 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH  

WILL BE HELD ON  

5TH DECEMBER 2024 

12.30 pm for 1 pm 

IN LITTLE MUNDEN MEMORIAL HALL   

More details will be released soon on our website and  

Noticeboards 

www.littlemundenpc.org.uk  

Please email the Clerk if you would like to 

attend clerk@littlemundenpc.org.uk or leave 

a message on Tel:  01920 438145  
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